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The Anglican Church Women Board National 
Project 2020/21 in partnership with 

the Canadian Mothers’ Union to raise funds 
for the Mothers’ Union Supporting Parents 
Facilitator Training Course in the Council of 

the North. Participants from Indigenous 
Communities with a passion for children and 
family, once trained as facilitators, return to 
their respective communities to engage their 
local parents in a free forum that encourages 
the sharing of stories and experiences, while 

building a lasting support network. 
The board extends their sincere 

thanks and appreciation to everyone 
who supported this project. 

 
 

 
 
 

A cheque for $10,000.00 was presented to 
Maxine Simpkin, Diocesan Mothers’ Union 

President, and Parenting Program 
Coordinator in Canada by Anglican Church 
Women Board treasurer Marjorie Davies 

See photo  
 

 

Community: Care…..Courage…..Compassion 
 

 
The Anglican Church Women Diocesan Board will be ordering the Canadian Church 

Calendar 2022 for sale to the parishes. However, it is also possible for parishes to order 
the Canadian Church Calendar 2022 directly from the Anglican Church of Canada 

(ACC).  There are several benefits for parishes to consider ordering calendars through 
the ACC e-store. It is possible to secure 25 plus calendars at very good value and free 

shipping! Placing an order with the ACC’s e-store means that the order is pre-paid with 
a credit card at the time of placing the order. Ordering is done on-line. 

www.anglican.ca/calendar 
 

If ordering through the Anglican Church Women Board, the order must be submitted 
via e-mail (acw.nsboard@gmail.com) only. Provide the name of the person ordering, the 
name of the Parish and its community, and the number of calendars being ordered. 
Payment must be submitted by cheque or money order (invoice # noted in the memo 
line) before or at the time of pick-up*. Payments submitted before pick-up are to be 
sent to Marjorie Davis, 204 – 111 Pebblecreek Drive, Dartmouth, NS B2W 0L1. *All 
payments to be submitted no later than October 29, 2021, regardless of pick-up date. 
Pick-up is at the Anglican Diocesan Centre, 1340 Cathedral Lane, Halifax, NS B3H 2Z1, 
each Wednesday, September 29 – November 24, 1:00 – 2:30 pm at the main entrance. 
Calendars are not mailed and are not able to be returned.  
 

The Canadian Church Calendar 2022 theme is Connections. The January 2022 
photo is Holy Trinity, Bridgewater, beautifully photographed by 

Board Co-coordinator, Connie English! 
 

 

Blomidon Provincial Park June 2021 
 

http://www.anglican.ca/calendar
mailto:acw.nsboard@gmail.com


 

 

  The Marguerite Centre 
 

An exploration of community and the 3 key 
components we have selected of care, 
courage, and compassion provide a perfect 
backdrop for the locally focused 2021/22 
project whereby we will solicit funds to 
sponsor a woman to live for a year at the 
Marguerite Centre, a place of healing for 
women recovering from addiction, the 
only facility of its kind in the Maritimes.  
With its residential and holistic approach, 
the Marguerite Centre, just outside metro 
Halifax, provides a supportive community 
of care and compassion where these 
women can courageously chart a future 
with hope. Hence, Marguerite Centre: A 
Future with Hope. We have taken our title 
from Jeremiah 29:11 – For, surely, I know 
the plans I have for you, says the Lord, 
plans for your welfare and not for harm, to 
give you a future with hope 
 

THE MARGUERITE CENTRE’S 

MISSION STATEMENT 

The Marguerite Centre fosters a 

healthier society by supporting women 

recovering from addiction through a 

long-term residential program focusing 

on the healing of mind, body and spirit. 
 

The Board’s Annual Project 2021/22, 

Marguerite Centre: A Future with 

Hope will allow at least one resident 
to live at the Centre for a year in 

order to benefit from an environment 

conducive to the healing of body, 

mind, and spirit, so that she can have 
an addiction-free Future with Hope! 

 
 

 
Marguerite Centre: A Future 

with Hope. 
 

Please make cheques payable to Anglican 
Church Women Board and note on the 

memo line Annual Project 2021/22.  

Mail to: 
 

Marjorie Davis, Board Treasurer 
204-111 Pebblecreek Drive 

Dartmouth, NS B2W 0L1 

Thank You! 
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Cheque Presentation 

June 30th 2021 


